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Police investigates arm robbery incident at Panatina 

Officers of the Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) in Honiara are still investigating 
an armed robbery incident that occurred in Honiara last week.  
 

Police Commissioner Mr. Mostyn Mangau said that the incident occurred between 2am and 
3am on 9 September 2023 at their residence at Panatina. 
 
“The couple were Solomon Island citizens with their three children who are still in Korea.” 
 

“Both were assaulted with sharp objects, which caused serious injuries on their bodies. The 
wife had a deep cut on her head but struggled to assist her husband to the hospital during 
the incident,” said Mr. Mangau. 
 
“Some valuable properties including cash were removed during the robbery incident.” 
 

Commissioner Mangau says, “Police were alerted of the incident by the medical team who 
attended the couple when they arrived at the hospital.” 
 

It is sad to have such a horrific incident occur. I condemn such action, and call on anyone 
who might have any information to come forward to the police for the suspect to be deal with 
the full force of law. 
 

//End// 

 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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